
Weekly Newsletter 
Living to Learn , Learning to Live 

REACH FOR THE STARS 

 

03.07.24 - Transition - 
Year 6 to secondary 
schools; all other children 
to new classes 
 
04.07.24 - Polling Day: 
School closed  
 
04.07.24 - New to          
Reception and Nursery 
Meetings 
 
05.07.24 - Children’s     
University Graduation for  
Y2 and Y6 children 
 
08.07.24 - Year 6 Bowling 
 
09.07.24 - Year 6 Cinema 
Trip 
 
10.07.24 - Nursery trips to 
Croxteth Farm 
 
12.07.24 - End-of-year 
reports to go home 
 
15.07.24 - 17.07.24 - Y6 
Residential 
 
18.07.24 9:15am  - 
EYFS/KS1 Awards           
Assembly 
 
19.07.24 9:15am - KS2 
Awards Assembly 
 
22.07.24 - Y6 Leavers’    
Assembly 
 
23.07.24 2pm - Finish for 
Summer 

 

28.06.24 

 

 

Hello Parents and Carers! 
It’s been another busy (and very hot!) week! The children have worked really hard and 

been very sensible on what have been some particularly hot days. We know this can 
make it more difficult to concentrate and they have really done us (and you) proud! 

Unfortunately, due to the  weather being so hot on Wednesday, we had to cancel KS2 
Sports Day at St John Bosco. We felt with temperatures reaching 24 degrees just in the 

morning we would be putting the children at risk of getting burnt by having to walk 
twenty minutes each way and then having to sit outside on an open field with no 

shade. We know there will have been disappointed children but we hope parents can 
understand why we had to make this decision! If we can we will rearrange the day, 

however at such a late stage in the year this may not be possible. Brian will ensure the 
children take part in races during PE lessons at the least! Our Y2 and EYFS Sports Days 

did, however, take place on much cooler days. Thanks to those who attended! 
We have also had our Year 5 children out of school this week on their first ever over-

night residential! They have had a fantastic time and been great role models for 
Wellesbourne - well done Year 5! Have a look at Facebook and Twitter to see some 

photographs! 
Have a lovely weekend! 

Miss Howard 

THIS WEEK IN PSHE 
This term in PSHE we are looking at Health and Wellbeing. This week, we have been talking to 

the children about transition to their new classes, which will take place on Wednesday next 

week. Children from Nursery-Year 5 will spend some of the afternoon in their new classroom 

with their new teacher, finding out all about their new year group! This is a really exciting time 

of year which the teachers and children really look forward to! Look out for a document your 

child will bring home on Wednesday containing information about their new teacher, fun 

things they do in their new year group and which doors they will need to enter through/ be 

collected from! 

 
 Year One Phonics 

 
This week in Phonics 

 
This week in Phonics, Year 1 have continued to 
look at alternative sounds. We have looked at: 

 
u: unicorn, uniform 

ch: school. orchestra 
ch: chef, machine 
ea: bread, head 

 
Can you read this sentence? 

The school chef made bread for the children 
wearing their uniforms. 

 
Keep practising at home! 

ATTENDANCE is one of our school values 
 

As a school we are striving to achieve at least 
97% attendance. Unfortunately, we have not 
achieved this this week. It is extremely         
important  children attend school every day. 
 
OVERALL - 93.0% 
Monday - 91.7% 
Tuesday - 93.7% 
Wednesday - 90.1% 
Thursday -  94.1% 
Friday - 91.4% 
 
This week we only had one class with over 
97% attendance  We have 15 classes in school 
so this is disappointing! A big well done to 
3OK for their attendance this week - you will 
receive Champtions’ Breakfast next week! 



CURRICULUM Corner 
This Week’s Focus: Design Technology (DT) 

Within Design Technology, we strive to prepare children to take part in the development of tomorrow’s rapidly-
changing world. Our DT curriculum is high-quality, well-thought-out and is planned to demonstrate progression. 

We focus on progression of knowledge and skills and discreet vocabulary progression also forms part of the units of 
work. 
 
 
Within a unit of work, we follow a five-step process for DT: children research the product they’re focusing on/about an 
important person in the field they are looking at; they practise the skills they will need to use within the unit, they plan 
their design, make their product and evaluate its effectiveness. Year 6’s current DT unit is Food Technology. Within this 
unit they have made a three-course meal with a 
Mexican theme! They researched Mexican food 
and ingredients, practised skills for chopping 
sensibly and carefully using a knife, planned the 
course they were responsible for, made the 
course and then evaluated it...a huge part of 
which involved eating it! 

 

PASTORAL COFFEE MORNING 
WEDNESDAY 10TH JULY 9:00-10:30am 

 
Come along and have a chat with the following: 

Mrs Willshire (SENDCO) 
Miss Moore (Learning Mentor) 

Rebecca (School Nurse) 
Sonia Cross (Parental Advice) 

Amy (Mental Health School Team) 
 

This is a great opportunity for parents to come along 
and have an informal chat about your child, any needs 
arising and support you and they may need. It is also a 

chance to gain an understanding of how a range of     
experiences can affect your child and their emotions. 

 
All parents are welcome; please just come over to our 

Well Centre after dropping your child off! 

TTRS AND NUMBOTS WINNERS THIS WEEK 
 
 

 

 

TTRS 
Most correct answers: Michael R Y4 - 1,466 
Most coins: Nancy C Y3 - 10,694 
Improved speed: Nancy C Y3 - Improved by 7.83 
seconds 
Fastest all-time speed: Alfie D Y4 - 0.65 seconds 
(WOW!!!)  
  
Numbots 
Most minutes played: Athena CF Y1 - 77 minutes  
Correct answers: Athena CF Y1 - 204 
Most coins: Athena CF Y1 - 1,044 

Social Media Platforms 
 

Please follow us on X (formerly Twitter)! 
 

Reading Account - @WellesBooks                             Whole School Account - @WellesbourneSch  
Nursery - @WellesbourneNur                                                          Reception - @WellesbourneRec  

Y1 - @WellesbourneYr1                                                                                     Y2 - @WellesYear2  
Y3 - @WellesbourneYr3                                                                             Y4 - @WellesbourneYr4  
Y5 - @WellesbourneYr5                                                                             Y6 - @Yr6Wellesbourne  

 

We also have a Facebook Page, follow us at Wellesbourne Primary and Nursery School.  
 


